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This is just another bill to restrict citizens rights.  This is why that half of Oregon 

wants to leave this state.  It will be ruled unconstitutional.  Why waste tax payers 

money.  Why isnt the more pressing problems of drugs and mental health actually 

being addressed.  This fixation on a non issue is ridiculous.  
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